Subject: 2023 NLC National Advancer - Foundation Voucher
Date: March 27th, 2023

Georgia FCCLA National Advancers,

The Georgia FCCLA Foundation is pleased to support National Leadership Conference

competitors with a $50 voucher to cover STAR Events Fees.

Who is eligible?

Vouchers are only available for members who competed in STAR Events at the State Level
and will be advancing and representing Georgia FCCLA at the 2023 National Leadership
Conference. STAR Events substitutions will not be eligible for the NLC Vouchers. Online STAR
Event National Qualifiers will have the opportunity to apply for these vouchers; however,

their vouchers will not be guaranteed. (See section on the bottom of pg. 2 about Online STAR)

What are the requirements?

If your student competitor receives a Georgia FCCLA Foundation NLC Voucher, they are
expected to attend the Opening Session and the Georgia Delegation State Meeting while in
Denver, Colorado. Attendance will be taken at both events. If your student receives a
Foundation voucher and then does not attend both of these sessions at NLC, the chapter will
be invoiced for $50 post-NLC and must be paid by August 31st, 2023.

The Opening Session will be held on Sunday, July 2nd, 2023 at 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM
The Georgia Delegation State Meeting will be held on Sunday, July 2nd, 2023 at 8:30 PM

How do I submit to receive the voucher?

Chapter advisers can complete the 2023 Georgia FCCLA Foundation Voucher Form online. If

you have more than 10 competitors attending National Leadership Conference, please

submit this form more than once.
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When will I receive my voucher check?

Starting on April 10th, 2023, all voucher payments will be processed every Monday at 3:00
PM and sent to the chapter upon submission of the form. Checks generally take about 1 week
to process and mail to the schools. NLC Voucher checks will not be resubmitted to chapters.

Chapters will have 90 days to cash the NLC Vouchers.

What do I do about payment to Nationals?

All National Leadership Conference payments will need to be submitted to National FCCLA.
Georgia FCCLA Foundation will be sending these checks to the school's address, not National

FCCLA. Please pay your National Leadership Conference Invoice IN FULL to National FCCLA.

What is the deadline to submit by student competitor’s voucher?
Vouchers must be submitted by May 5th, 2023.

I have an Online STAR Events National Qualifier, how will I receive these funds?

The Georgia FCCLA Foundation has budgeted enough funds to cover all National Advancers
from our State Leadership Conference for the $50 voucher. However, not all 252
competitors will be attending the National Leadership Conference in Denver, Colorado. We
will look at the remaining balance of the budgeted funds after the May 5th deadline to see if
we can allocate funds for our Online STAR Events National Qualifiers. You will receive an
email from Caitlin Roberson on Monday, May 8th, 2023, if your student competitor will be

awarded a Georgia FCCLA Foundation voucher.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Faythe Pollard, Georgia FCCLA Foundation
Coordinator, at foundation@gafccla.com or Caitlin Roberson, Georgia FCCLA Executive

Director, at croberson@gafccla.com

We look forward to seeing you in Denver at NLC!

The Georgia FCCLA Foundation Board of Directors
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